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Journeying Together in Christ 

10 June 2022 

Sports Day 

Thursday 16 June 2022 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Sports Day will take place on the 16th of June and we would love for you to join us. Events for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will run from 10.00am until 11.45am. Lunch on the field will follow 

at 12.00pm for those with packed lunches. All visitors are welcome to stay for lunch. The 

events for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will then run from 1.15pm until 3.00pm. 

During lunch time, if your child has a packed lunch then they may sit with you. All other children 

will be supervised in class groups with their teachers. If you will not be attending Sports Day 

and would like your child to sit with another adult, please let your child’s class teacher know. If 

your child normally has a school meal these will be served in the hall and following this, these 

pupils will join the other pupils on the field. 

Thank you for your suggestions for new house team names. As a school, we have decided to go 

for four inspirational people we learn about as part of our curriculum: Rosa Parks, Tim Peake, 

David Attenborough and Florence Nightingale. So our new teams will be Team Peake (blue), 

Team Attenborough (green), Team Parks (yellow) and Team Nightingale (red). Pupils will be told 

which team they are in today and will take home a strip of paper with their name and team 

colour to let parents/carers know. Siblings have all been kept in the same house team. 

 

On Sports Day, pupils should come to school in their PE kit. Pupils will be competing in their 

house teams and so can wear their house team colours. Not to worry if this is not possible, as 

pupils will be given stickers to show what house team they are in. 

 

Fingers crossed for sunshine! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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